
Updates to the CTP Portal and Profile Pages and Lightning

CTP has implemented improvements to both their Portal and Profile pages and the online 
booking tool, Lightning. 

On December 5, 2024 CTP will introduce to the Portal page a Tile Design Refresh - The tiles at 
the top of CTP Portal will feature an updated design with added subtitles, helping you quickly 
find the tools you need. The online booking tool tile will be larger than other tiles, due to it being 
the most frequently used tool.  

Additionally the “Upcoming Flights” widget becomes “Upcoming Trips”

New Design



Old Design

PROFILE UPDATES
The profile page still contains the same fields, but the sections are now all displayed in one 
continuous list and you select the section you want to update. This is different from the previous 
version with all of the sections and fields displayed in boxes across the page.   



LIGHTNING UPDATES
Updates to Lightning include the ability to share air search results by clicking on the Share icon 
at the upper right hand corner of the page.  Options for sharing include copying the results to 
the clipboard, emailing them, or creating a pdf.

CTP has also improved the air, hotel and car searches by performing the searches at the same 
time.  This allows the hotel and car results to be displayed right after making an air selection.

Another option CTP has added to hotel booking is the ability to hide hotels in the search results 
that are sold out.  This is done by clicking the checkbox under the Display/Filter option. 
Currently all hotel results are returned regardless of whether the hotel has available rooms at a 
particular rate or not. 
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